Minute #6 -2~ September 4, 1375

This meeting was called to discuss the status of the recall involving
.22 Long Rifle Match, Index 6600. J.H. C}Ixisnall reviewed with the Subcamittee
the history of the problem. In March of 1975, Remington rece'ived two com=
plaints concerning target rifles that had been damaged upon firing .22 Long
Rifle Match. Upon investigation, it was revealed that the cartridges in gues~

tion had contained docuble powder charges. The shipments under suspicion were

traced and the receiving distributors were sent a Registered-Retuin Receipt

letter requesting the return of the cartridges involved. Each sales né jion
received a list of the accounts in their area for followmp.
1975, Remington had received ba_ck a total of 95,

was received on May 17, 1975.
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¥of peﬁsbnal injury is remote because the pressures generated are not that high.

After discussion, the Subcamittee determined to recammend to Manage=-

ment that the recall effort now be terminated.

The meeting adjourned at 4:02 pem.
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